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bmitchell@piaba.org

From: Justin Williams <justinw@nvbar.org>
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 6:17 PM
To: bmitchell@piaba.org
Subject: State Bar of Nevada MCLE Application Approval

Good Afternoon Robin, 
 
Your application for the “2022 PIABA Annual Meeting” was approved for 17 total credits, which includes 3 ethics credits 
and 1 substance abuse credit. 
 
Upon completion of the program, please forward the attendance (attorney names, bar numbers, and credits earned). 
Alternatively, you can report the attendance directly through your MCLE provider account on our website 
(www.nvbar.org). We will update the appropriate attorneys’ records. 
  
If you have any questions, please let us know. Have a good day! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Justin Williams 
State Bar of Nevada 
MCLE Dept. 
Ph: 775-824-1381 
 


